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Car Parking 
Dear parents/carers  

 

Could I ask those parents who drop their children off in the car park in the morning 

to be aware that there are children crossing the road in the car park, many of them 

on their own. Also, as the staff are now parking in both car parks, please could you 

park sensibly so that either you do not block cars in or you do not park over two 

places when staff are trying to park.  By May we will have our parking spaces 

back.  A parent has also complained about people parking on double yellow lines 

at home time. Please remember these lines are there for a purpose. 

 

Don’t forget to look on Twitter to see what the children are doing. 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Murray 

SpringTerm 1.2.2016 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 Thurs 11th  Feb-Valentine’s 

Disco 

 Half Term 15th Feb –19th Feb 

 Children back Mon 22nd Feb 

 Thurs 10th March-Creative 

afternoon 

 Tues 22nd March-Theatre 

group in 

 Tues 22nd March-KS1 and 

EYFS Easter Parade 

 Wed 23rd March-Easter    

Service at St Nicholas church 

 Wed 23rd March-KS2 Easter 

Parade 

 Easter holidays-25th March-

11th April 

 Children back Tuesday 12th 

April 

 Fri 15th April– Rock        

Challenge competition 

 Wed 20th April-Parents’ 

eveningF2 to Y5 

 Mon 2nd May-Bank Holiday 

 Mon 9th to  Thurs 12th May-

Y6 SATS tests 

 Y2 testing all May 

 Thurs 19th May-Pentecost 

assembly Rev Copley 

 Half Term-30th May-6th June 

 WB Mon 13th June Y1    

phonics testing 

 Children back Tues 7th June 

 Wed 29th June-F2 and KS1 

sports day 

 Thurs 30th June-KS2 sports 

day 

 Sat 2nd July-Summer Fair 

 Finish for Summer Friday 

22nd July at 3.10pm 

 

 

Uniform 
Don’t forget children should all be in uniform-no track suit bottoms please.  Royal 

blue sweatshirt and white polo shirt, grey or black  trousers or skirts for F2 to Y5. 

Year 6 wear royal blue V-neck jumper with logo and shirt and tie, plus grey or black 

trousers or skirts.  

PE is part of the curriculum, and government recommend 2 hours per week.  We 

have noticed that many children  have not had their PE kit.  The uniform is white tee

-shirt and black shorts and sandshoes.  Children have to do PE.  If they regularly 

don’t have PE kit then they will have do it in unsuitable clothing, so that they get 

their entitlement.  PE kits can be left in school in a bag and taken home each half 

term.  You can order your PE kits in school or online at www.csenterprises.co.uk. 

Not all children have sandshoes please ensure your child has sandshoes and all coats 

and PE kits have names in them. 

PE Days 

 

 6RK Friday 2LL Thursday 

5JH Monday 2JM Tuesday 

5AF Monday 1JL Wednesday 

3/4SA Friday 1KL Thursday 

3/4KB Wednesday RNG Tuesday 

3/4LS Tuesday RLM Thursday 

2LL Thursday FOUND 1 Wednesday 

2JM Tuesday   


